
Heads Up...06/09/24
Your weekly Tenterfield newsletter

 from Mrs Beare!

Pre-Loved Uniform

Named Pair of welly boots

Family photograph (Can be emailed to admin)

All About Me completed on Tapestry

All clothing named

Don’t Forget...

Message from Mrs Beare
Hello! And welcome to the first 'heads up'

newsletter of this academic year! I write

a weekly newsletter to keep you informed

of everything that is happening at

Tenterfield. Do make sure you also check

Tapestry regularly too, as this is how you

keep informed of your child's learning

within the classroom. 

Firstly, a huge welcome to all our new

families, your children have been amazing

this week! Welcome to the Tenterfield

Family. 

Our returning children have loved exploring

the changes over the summer, particularly

our fantastic new kitchen! They have all

grown a few inches over the summer

holidays too!

Mrs Beare x

Snack

I am pleased so many families

made use of our uniform sale

under the canopy this week. If

you wanted to make a donation

we have a 'uniform donations'

tab on school gateway where

you can make a donation. Please

download the 'School Gateway'

app if you haven't done so

already.

We provide lovely, yummy snacks

for the children every morning and

afternoon. You will probably see

our delivery van on a Monday

morning making our deliveries. We

suggest a donation of £2 a week.

You may want to may payment for

half a term or a whole term. Half

a term would be £13 and a whole

term would be £26. This payment

again can be made via School

Gateway under the 'snack' tab. We

really appreciate your support

with this, especially with food

prices rising so rapidly. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfOJLOU7l0gTECEYTyXrFN2_AZVOBDV0VpTL66LkckV__XwIA/viewform?usp=sf_link


Our diary dates are available on our website so you can see all of

the fun curricular activities we will be doing across the year, that

you may also like to participate in. Tenterfield Nursery School »

Diary Dates 

I would like to draw your attention to our Harvest Festival at St

Marys Church on Tues 8th October at 9.30am.

 The children will need to be taken to the church for 9.30am

(unless they are booked into breakfast club) and we like parents to

attend the short service with us. Your child will be on the stage

singing songs... 'big red combine harvester' is always a favourite!!

Diary Dates

Tenterfield Nursery School » Home Page

New Parent Handbook
If you missed our new parent talk today, you can access our parent

handbook via the home page.

Questions

There is always a lot of information to absorb at this time of

year. So please do ask any questions if there are things you are

unsure of. We want you to feel included and part of the

Tenterfield family, so please just ask!

https://tenterfield.herts.sch.uk/news-dates/term-dates/
https://tenterfield.herts.sch.uk/news-dates/term-dates/


Mon 2nd September
NEW STARTERS HOME VISITSNursery Closed to returning

children

Tue 3rd September INSET DAY 1Nursery Closed

Wed 4th September
Returning Children Return to NurseryNew Pink Group Stay &

Play with Parent 2-3pm

Thu 5th September
Pink group children moving up to nursery group startNew

15&30hr stay and plays with parents 1-2pm

Fri 6th September

Pink group children moving up to nursery group startNew

15&30hr stay and plays without parents (New Parent

meeting with Mrs Beare) 1-2pm

Mon 9th September New 15hr & 30hr children start

Tue 10th September New 15hr & 30hr children start

Fri 27th September
Macmillan Coffee MorningPlease bring in cakes for our cake

sale

Tues 8th October
Harvest Festival @ Church. Children need to be taken to

church for 9.30am

Mon 14th October - Fri 18th

October
Catch Up Calls WeekDetails will be emailed 

Wed 16th October
World Food DayPlease bring a dish to represent a

nationality

Thu 17th October World Values Day

Mon 28th October - Fri 1st

November
HALF TERM

Mon 4th November - Fri 8th

November
Fireworks Week

Tue 12th November Odd Socks DayCome to nursery wearing your odd socks!!

Thu 14th November World Diabetes Day

Fri 15th November BBC Children in Need

Mon 25th November Occasional DayNursery Closed

Thu 5th December
International Volunteers DayDo you have a skill or

occupation you could come and share with us? 

Mon 9th December - Fri 13th

December
Catch Up Calls WeekDetails will be emailed 

Fri 20th December
Last Day of TermNursery finishes at 1pm for our 30hr

Children

Mon 23rd December - Fri 3rd

January
Christmas Holiday

Autumn Term Dates

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfOJLOU7l0gTECEYTyXrFN2_AZVOBDV0VpTL66LkckV__XwIA/viewform?usp=sf_link

